
 

 

 

 

To: Interested Vendors 

From: Cindy Clack / Candice Hardie 

Date: 10/27/2017 

Re: RFB2018-18 – FY2017 Additional L.M.I.G. Off System Safety Program – Roadway Re-Striping 
and Pavement Marking (Project #SR050) – Addendum No 1 

 
To date, the following questions have been submitted for RFB2018-15: 
 
Questions: 

1. Is there a pre-bid meeting scheduled? 
 
Response: 
There is no pre-bid meeting for this project. 

 
2. Do you still not release construction cost/estimated budget? 

 
Response: 
There is no estimated budget for this project. 

 
3. Is there any addendum released as of this moment? 

 
Response: 
No, this is the only addendum that has been posted for this project. 
 

4. Do you have Union requirements? 
 
Response: 
There are no Union requirements. 

 
5.  Do you have a designer (engineer/architect) for this project? 

 
Response: 
Yes, there was an Engineer for this project. 

 
6. Do you have the site locations? 

 
Response: 
Yes, the site locations are included in the Work Plan that is a part of the RFB2018-18 document 
that is posted on the website. 

 
7. Can we obtain a copy of the plan holder’s list? 

 
Response: 
There is no plan holder’s list. 
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